
July 18, 2012 

Stephanie Tuin 
C/O City of Grand Junction 
250 North 5th  Street 
Grand Junction, CO 81506 

Dear Stephanie and City of Grand Junction, 

Thank you so for your past donations and your continued interest in helping 
The Art Center with its technology "wish list" items. We currently have an old 
video projector. This unit is used both for Art Center education and 
exhibition programs. It has been very upsetting to unplug a video work in the 
galleries so that we can do a PowerPoint presentation in another room. With 
two projectors we can have multiple presentations going on at once. The Sharp 
Projector Model xGE3500U (in IT's position) would be a great addition to our 
programming on many levels. We have so many deserving programs and exhibits 
that are only able to continue because of partnerships with organizations like 
The City of Grand Junction. Our community presenters, instructors, students 
and exhibiting artists would benefit greatly from this donation. 

Thank you letting us know about the availability of this equipment and your 
continued support through technology donation. 

Sincerely, 

Camille Silverman 
Executive Director 
The Art Center 
970-243-7337 x 4 
csilverman@gajrtcenter.org  
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